
MEETING: Global Modelling of the Space Weather Chain, Helsinki, Finland, 
October 24-28, 2016, First Announcement

From: Andrew P. Dimmock (andrew.dimmock at aalto.f)

We invite abstracts for the forthcoming workshop on “Global Modelling of the 
space weather chain” taking place in Helsinki (Finland) between 24-28 October, 
2016.

This event brings together solar, heliospheric, magnetospheric, and ionospheric 
communities to discuss the current state and future challenges in global 
modelling of the entire space weather chain. Major developments in forecasting 
space weather, and understanding the effects of solar eruptions requires 
increased communication and collaboration of these often rather distinct 
communities. We welcome submissions from these modelling communities and 
also synergetic studies utilising both observations and numerical models. 

The abstract submission will open in May, and will be announced shortly.

IMPORTANT:
- We encourage early submission as participation will be limited.
- Submissions from students and early career scientists are strongly 
encouraged.
- Financial support will be available for students and can be applied for during 
abstract submission. 
- The registration fee will be €150 for regular participants, and €100 for 
students.

DATES:
- Workshop dates: 24-28 October, 2016
- Abstract submission open: May, 2016

SCIENTIFIC ORGANISING COMMITTEE:
- Emilia Kilpua (Chair, University of Helsinki, Finland)
- Michael Balikhin (University of Sheffield, UK)
- Andrew P. Dimmock (Aalto University, Finland)
- Benoit Lavraud (Institut de Recherche en Astrophysique et Planétologie, 
France)
- Adnane Osmane (Aalto University, Finland)
- Minna Palmroth (Finnish Meteorological Institute, Finland)
- Antti Pulkkinen (NASA/GSFC, USA)
- Tuija Pulkkinen (Aalto University, Finland)

LOCAL ORGANISING COMMITTEE:
- Andrew P. Dimmock (Chair, Aalto University, Finland)
- Adnane Osmane (Aalto University, Finland)
- Emilia Kilpua (University of Helsinki, Finland)
- Minna Palmroth (Finnish Meteorological Institute, Finland)

For additional information please contact Andrew P. Dimmock 
(andrew.dimmock@aalto.fi).

The meeting is supported by the European Geosciences Union (EGU).

We look forward to receiving your submissions, and hope to see you in Helsinki.

Best regards,

http://aalto.fi/
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LOC: Andrew Dimmock, Tuija Pulkkinen, Emilia Kilpua, Adnane Osmane, and 
Minna Palmroth


